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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates its recommendations on the establishment of
the indigenous fellowship programme within its secretariat and requests
Governments, the International Fund for Agricultural Development (IFAD), other
donors and foundations to contribute to the fellowship programme so that it can
be launched and administered in 2007.

Comments

Not yet implemented due to lack of funds.
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